
Project Purpose:
This study will evaluate alternatives for improvements to the revetment wall 
along NH Route 1A that aim to protect the highway infrastructure, preserve the 
coastline and prevent costly repairs to the revetment following storm events. 
This alternative study and following construction effort will be a collaborative 
effort involving the local Communities, State and Federal environmental groups 
and Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA).

Input and Questions:
In addition to attending the Public 
input sessions, you can visit the project 
website: www.nh.gov/dot/projects/
northhamptonrye42312/index.htm or contact 
the Project Manager: Tobey Reynolds at  
Tobey.Reynolds@dot.nh.gov or by phone at : 
(603) 271-7421

North Hampton-Rye 42312 (NH Route 1A)

Status:
The NHDOT is currently collecting topographical information and assessing 
the existing condition of the revetments. This effort will be followed by the 
development of a range of alternatives for improvements to meet the purpose of 
the project. As alternatives are developed, the NHDOT will hold public meetings 
(Spring/Summer 2020) seeking input. The  extent of improvements within the 
construction phase will be influenced by the amount of funding provided by FEMA.
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